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Fwd: Permit application 54 Ninth Street

1 message

Jennifer Thompson <jlt@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Jul 7, 2016 at 9:29 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hey Chris - are you able to save this email (at least his response) as a document in the system? Vicki was able to grant
me the permissions | need to save documents from e-plan to the G drive but | haven't figured out yet how to do this. 'l
work on that. Also, because | am able to save the documents, is it o.k. with you if | start granting some of the easy ones
(pools and sheds and HVAC)?

Jennifer L. Thompson
207.749.7445

--—------ Forwarded message ---—-—-

From: Brian Bouchard <boubbin1@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Jul 6, 2016 at 1:28 PM

Subject: Re: Permit application 54 Ninth Street
To: Jennifer Thompson <jlt@portlandmaine.gov>

You bet and thanks!

On Wed, Jul 6, 2016 at 2:23 PM, Jennifer Thompson <jlt@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Thanks, Brian. This is helpful. | assumed there was sufficient distance but because the measurements on plan you
sent aren't to scale, this confirmation will be helpful for our records. | appreciate your quick response.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2016, Brian Bouchard <boubbin1@gmail.com> wrote:
My apologies Jennifer. | probably neglected to provide that info because the distance from the left and right side is
quite a bit over 10 ft from the property line. The distance on the left side is 18 feet and the right side is 35 feet. |
updated the picture in case you need that as well to replace the original.

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=9fa874736b&view=pt&search=inbox&th=155c58cbd54646b38&sim|=155c58cbd54646b3 13
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Best Regards,
Brian Bouchard

On Wed, Jul 6, 2016 at 11:06 AM, Jennifer Thompson <jlt@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Good morning, Mr. Bouchard -

I am in the process of reviewing your application to place an above-ground pool at 54 Ninth Street. As you are
likely aware, the City of Portland's zoning code requires that pools be located at least 10 feet from both the rear lot
line and the side lot lines. The plan you submitted in support of your application depicts the setback from the rear
lot line but | can't tell how far away from the side lot lines the pool will be. Can you please send along those
measurements so | can determine whether your application meets the City's code requirements?
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Thanks so much,

Best,
Jen

Jennifer L. Thompson
207.749.7445

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result,
please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

Jennifer L. Thompson
207.749.7445
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